Dear Valued Guests,

The Children's Water Playground will be closed from **24 June 2024 to 31 July 2024** due to upgrading of the playground equipment and replacement of the EPDM flooring.

During this period, Loyang guests would still be able to use the swimming pool.

Swimming pool will be closed for maintenance from 15 to 19 July 2024.

Thank you for your understanding and we apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Should you have further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us at 6581 9033 / 6582 8006 daily from 8AM to 8:30PM.